
Hillside School and college council update 

 

On the last Friday before half term, the school councillors held a ‘Random Act of 

Kindness’ day! All classes within school where extra kind to each other.  The school 

council made and decorated biscuits for every student in school and delivered them 

round school with an EXTRA big smile.  The students loved their little treats...how 

kind! 

Charlotte from class 8 was spotted being kind to her friends in class by putting the 
day on the whiteboard so that the other pupils can find it by matching - we always 

ask her to "help her friends by putting it on the board". Also Harrison gave Gemma 2 crisps at taxi time - very 
kind! 
 
Class 4 and 6 had a special assembly and talked about how they could be kind at home and at school to help 
their families, their teachers and their friends. They watched video clips and listened to songs about 
spreading kindness around. Not only did the pupils spread a little kindness, random members of staff found 
little presents left for them; daffodils and bars of chocolate! 
 

     
 

     

    


